
 
 
 

Lewis & Clark College Class of 2007 5th Reunion: June 21-24, 2012 
 
Dear Classmates, 
 
How many of the following events ring a bell? The invention of Facebook...and waiting for Lewis & Clark to be 
added as a school... Attending concerts in the Rusty Nail...The Rubberware party in Tamarack during NSO...Your 
Inventing America professor, who either entertained you or bored you to tears...Steve Hunt’s Third Eye...Finding 
out how much food you could sneak from the Bon...Bananas Foster, Soul Food, or the Sunday Finals Brunch.... 
 
If any of these events make you smile or remember being on Palatine Hill, it’s time to come back to where it all 
began for you: at Lewis & Clark. Our 5-year class reunion will be taking place June 21st through June 24th, 2012 and 
is an excellent time to come back to Portland or back to Lewis & Clark with the rest of your classmates! 
 
This is the first reunion that our class is invited to for an official recognition, and we’d love to have you there to 
celebrate! Better yet, consider joining the reunion planning group, giving committee, or planning a reunion of your 
overseas or off-campus program to help us make this the best reunion in Lewis & Clark history! We are excited to 
hear what you’ve been up to since leaving Palatine Hill and to give you an opportunity to share these experiences 
with classmates, friends, faculty, and staff. 
 
If we still haven’t convinced you to save the date, how about the following memories? Trips to the Coast, Columbia 
Gorge, or Mt. Hood with College Outdoors? The Norwalk Virus outbreak (need we say more)? Casino Night in 
Templeton? Trips to the Ravine, Tryon Creek State Park, or the South Campus? 
 
Events at the reunion will include: networking events; Ignite LC sessions (5 minutes to share your passions with 
your friends and colleagues); reception and a class brunch (complete with champagne and mimosas); a lunch 
featuring Portland’s famous Food Carts, and the always popular All-Class Northwest Salmon Bake and BBQ. Best 
of all, you are invited to bring your friends and family to share your experiences and your love for Lewis & Clark! 
 
If you’re still on the fence, our next class reunion won’t occur until 2017. Any of the following could occur 
before then: your 30th birthday... children being born or growing older... the Rapture... or the end of the Mayan 
Calendar! You may as well make the most of it now while you can! 
 
Visit our website to get more information on the reunion, and make sure you let us know if you plan to attend: 
Do it today! Right now! Use your favorite internet-enabled device (chances are there’s one in your pocket, because 
honestly, how did we live without smartphones?) and go to: go.lclark.edu/college/reunions/2007 
 
If you have questions, wish to share your ideas, or want to join the reunion planning group, please contact Tanya 
Sloan ’07 at Alumni & Parent Programs at: 503.768.7941 or tanya@lclark.edu. Most reunion information and 
updates are sent via email, so make sure L&C has your current one – send it to alumni@lclark.edu. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in June on Palatine Hill! Good weather has already been ordered, so come 
party with us in Portland! 
 
Happy Holidays!  
Charlie Ahlquist, Scott Devlin, Mitch LeVay, Tim Main, Bobby McHugh, Gene Pavlenko, Ho’onani (Andermann) Pestana,  
Aron Phillips, Meredith Price, Tanya Sloan, and Grace Uwagbae 
Class of 2007 Reunion Volunteers 


